
 

Wednesday 27th April 2022. 
Dear Parents/Legal Guardians, 

 
Wrap Around Care Provision and new opportunities for younger children from September 2022 

 
Now that we have returned to ‘normal’ after the pandemic, as part of our commitment to the 
development of opportunities for our children and families offered by school, we would like to hopefully 
return to more after school (in addition to our already successful lunchtime) provision and move 
forwards, providing additional out of school opportunities if demand requires it.  
 
Following the popular uptake of Nursery drop off and pick up times being extended we intend to 
continue this from September. 
 
The new, out of school time options are as follows –  
 
Breakfast Club- For children in Nursery class to Year Six we are looking to offer a Breakfast Club from 
8.00a.m. 
This would take place in school and would be open from 8 a.m. The children would be looked after until 
yard duty starts at 8.40 a.m. They would be given breakfast consisting of toast or cereal and juice. The 
expected cost would be around £3.00. The cost of this may increase or decrease depending upon uptake. 
 
After School Childcare Provision – This would be open from 3.15 –5.30 pm costs would be around £3.50 
for the first hour and £7.50 for the full session. This cost may increase or decrease depending upon 
uptake. 
 
Forest Schools Stay and Play Toddler Group (Led by an accredited Forest School Leader)– The day for 
this would depend on popularity and staffing, likely being 9.00-11.00 and approximate cost of £4 for the 
first hour, £7 per child in total if staying until 11 (sibling discount may apply). This cost may increase or 
decrease depending upon uptake. 

 
Forest Schools 2-3 year olds session – The day for for this would depend and the timing would likely to 
be 1.00- 3.00 and probably cost £10 per child. This cost may increase or decrease depending upon 
uptake. 

 

It would be extremely helpful if everyone could return by email or paper copy this consultation form back 
to Whittingham C of E Primary School by Friday 22nd May. This will ensure that the School and Governing 
Body have a clear understanding of the needs of our family and local community and can plan staffing 
accordingly. 

 
Kind Regards, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

 
Please complete as appropriate, your comments or further suggestions are appreciated 

on the following page. 

If this does not apply to you but you know someone who would be interested in this 

service please pass on this letter. 



 

Name of child (ren) …………………………………………………………… 

1. Breakfast Club 
I would / would not (please circle as applicable) be interested in my 

child attending Breakfast Club (Please tick days as applicable). 
Day Yes No 

Monday   

Tuesday   

Wednesday   

Thursday   

Friday   

 
 

2. After School Care 
 

I would / would not (please circle as applicable) be interested in my 
child attending After School Provision (Please tick days and times as 
applicable). 

Day Yes - staying until 4.15                     Yes – staying until 5.30 No 

Monday   

Tuesday   

Wednesday   

Thursday   

Friday   
 

 
 

3. Forest Schools Stay and Play session 
I would / would not (please circle as applicable) be interested in my 
child attending the Forest Schools Stay and Play session (morning).  
 
The best day for me would be ………………………………… 
 
 
4. Forest Schools 2–3-year-old session. 
I would / would not (please circle as applicable) be interested in my 
child attending the Forest Schools S2-3 year old session (morning).  

            
           The best day for me would be ………………………………… 
 
 
Any other comments / suggestions:
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